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Executive Summary 
This briefing has been produced to describe to the Board of Directors how Sherwood Forest Hospitals 
NHS Foundation Trust (SFH) will respond to increased surges and/or service demands during the 
winter period 
 

 

Relevant Strategic Priorities (please mark in bold) 

Ensure the highest standards of safe care 
are consistently delivered by, and for, 
individuals, teams and departments 

Ensure that patients experience the very 
best care, building on good practice and 
listening and learning from both negative 
and positive feedback and events 

Provide timely access to diagnosis, 
treatment and care when people need it 
and safely reduce the time patients spend 
in hospital 

Raise the level of staff engagement through 
strong leadership, communication, feedback 
and recognition 

Reduce the scale of our financial deficit 
by reducing costs, improving utilisation 
of resources and productivity, and 
achieving best value for money 

Work in partnership to keep people well 
in the community, and enable them to 
return as soon as they are ready to leave 
hospital 

Develop and implement a programme of 
work in conjunction with Nottingham 
University Hospital NHST to create a new 
combined organisation 

 

 

How has organisational learning 
been disseminated 

 

Links to the BAF   

Financial Implications/Impact 
 

 

Legal Implications/Impact 
 

 

Partnership working & Public 
Engagement Implications/Impact 
 

 

Committees/groups where this 
item has been presented before 
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